
 
 

 
 

Communication note  
29th February 2024: IBWT CRIDA 2 full decoupling event 
 
During the IBWT CRIDA 2 market coupling process on 29th February 2024, due to an issue in the 
Greek order book that led to an inability to accept preliminary results within due deadline, a 
decoupling procedure was triggered and CRIDA 2 was cancelled.  
  
Continuous Intraday trading (XBID) has been regularly reactivated in order to guarantee the 
allocation of the cross-border and cross-zonal capacity and to allow market participants to 
adjust their positions.  
 
It is confirmed that the local issue was not caused by the common market algorithm and the 
common coupling system worked as expected. 
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